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REEDSVILLE LIONS CLUB REEDSVILLE LIONS CLUB REEDSVILLE LIONS CLUB REEDSVILLE LIONS CLUB     
SWEETHEART DANCESWEETHEART DANCESWEETHEART DANCESWEETHEART DANCE 

The Reedsville Lions Club is holding their annual Sweetheart 
Dance on Sunday, February 21, 2016. The dance will be 

held at Cobblestone Inn in Brillion.  
Dancing is from 1:00 pm to 4:30 pm. Music will be provided 

by The Jerry Schneider Band. 
 

Admission ticket includes the dance and a chance to win 
$100 and many door prizes.  

Contact any Lion or by calling Jim Winter at 920-588-0195 
or Joe Barth at 920-754-4214. 

ST. JOHNST. JOHNST. JOHNST. JOHN————ST. JAMESST. JAMESST. JAMESST. JAMES    
LITTLE LAMBS PRESCHOOLLITTLE LAMBS PRESCHOOLLITTLE LAMBS PRESCHOOLLITTLE LAMBS PRESCHOOL    

3K/4K ROUND3K/4K ROUND3K/4K ROUND3K/4K ROUND----UPUPUPUP    
 

February 3, 2016 
*DATE CHANGE**DATE CHANGE**DATE CHANGE**DATE CHANGE*    
9:30am or 6:00pm 

For children who will be 3 or 4 by Sept. 1, 2016 
 

Please call the school office at 745-4432 or email 
Mrs. Warnke at bwarnke@stjohnstjames.com to 

let us know you are coming!  
Hope to see you there! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
3K is in session Monday, Wednesday, Friday (optional).  
4K is in session Monday - Thursday, Friday (optional). 

Webster's 
INN on THIRD STREET 

 
Celebrating Valentine’s Day on  

Saturday, February 13 
 

Valentine’s Land & Sea Buffet 
Serving from 5:00 pm until 8:00 pm 

 
Broasted Chicken 
Tenderloin Tips 
Baked Haddock 

Beer Battered Cod 
Popcorn Shrimp 
Mashed Potatoes 
Cheesy Potatoes 

 
Each Buffet Purchase comes                        

with  
Full Soup and Salad Bar  

and Dessert Table 
 

$14  per person 
Free red rose to first 12 ladies! 

 
Make Reservations Now! 

(920) 443-3001 

MARDI GRA BRAT/BURGER FRY 
Come to a Mardi Gra Brat/Burger Fry & Bake Sale—

Saturday, February 6 at the Reedsville Historical 
Building, 615 Menasha Street from 9:00AM—

2:00PM.  Celebrate Mardi Gra in 
Reedsville.  You may find beads 

and other events too.  It’s a time to 
celebrate before Lent starts. 

FRIDAY NIGHT FISH 
 

Reedsville Sportsman’s Club will be serving 

lightly breaded perch and chicken strips.   

Like always, generous por'ons. 

 

German Potato Salad, Hot or Cold Coleslaw, 

Rye Bread, Cold Potato Salad or French Fries. 

 

February 5th thru March 25th 

(Yes, we will be open Good Friday, March 25th) 

 

Serving from 4:00PM to 8:00PM 

Carryouts Available 

Call (920) 754-4884 



 
 
 

Spring Primary Election: There will be a Spring Primary 
Election for the State Justice of the Supreme Court on 
Tuesday, February 16, 2016. Polls will be open at the 
Reedsville Municipal Building, 217 Menasha St., from 
7:00 am until 8:00 pm 
 
Chipping and Recycling Calendars for 2016 are available 
on the website and can be obtained in the Reedsville Mu-
nicipal Building lobby. 
 
Recycling Pick- up: February 12th and 26th. 

Recycling Workshop 
633 Manitowoc St  

920-754-4214 

 
Hours:   

Mon - Thurs    
8am - 5pm 

Friday   8am-12pm 
 

Top Prices Paid 

REEDSVILLE AREA  

SENIOR CITIZENS 

The Reedsville Area Senior 

Citizen's Meeting will be on 

Tues., February 16, 2016 at 

1:30P.M. in the Community 

Room at the Reedsville Man-

or. All interested area Sen-

iors are welcome to join us 

for an afternoon of fun, so-

cializing, and playing cards 

and sometimes interesting 

guest speakers. 

Kayla's Hair Clips & Consignment ShopKayla's Hair Clips & Consignment ShopKayla's Hair Clips & Consignment ShopKayla's Hair Clips & Consignment Shop    
Store Owners:  Kay & Kayla Bubolz 

215 Main Street, Reedsville, WI 54230 • (920) 754-1127 
 

Store Hours: Store Hours: Store Hours: Store Hours: Wednesday 3pm-8pm; Thursday 
4pm-8pm; Friday 3pm-8pm; Saturday 9am-4pm  

 

Valentine's Sale February 10thValentine's Sale February 10thValentine's Sale February 10thValentine's Sale February 10th----13th13th13th13th    

Back by popular demand - All floating charms 

and snap charms are buy 3 get one free. All 

floating charm necklaces, snap bracelets, are 

20% off.  Select Willow Tree, all red and pink 

scarves, tutus, hair clips, survival and magnetic 

bracelets, watches (pink and red items only). 

All Valentine decor, 20% off. 

What's new: Valentine table runners, dog fleece 

jackets, dog collars, flashlights, key chains, totes 

for everyday tasks and Irish scarves. 

New vendors: Baby knitted hats, wooden triv-

ets, bird houses, and pet urns. 
 

New vendors always welcome 

Watch for more items coming soon 

Like us on Facebook 
 

Don't forget about our seamstress -  

Kay Teschendorf her hours -  

Wednesday - Friday 5-8 & Saturday 9-4.  

Repairs always welcome - 920-905-1280 

Beautiful Christmas DisplaysBeautiful Christmas DisplaysBeautiful Christmas DisplaysBeautiful Christmas Displays    

This evening (12/11/2015) , as we were driving home 

to Two Rivers from Appleton on Hwy 10, we hap-

pened to see some homes that were decorated in 

a subdivision on the north side of Hwy 10. So we 

took a little drive through the area and were so 

pleased with the light displays that we were see-

ing. Three cheers to these residents of Reedsville 

for a beautiful job. WELL DONE! 

Jim & Carol Brandt 

Adopt a heart-healthy lifestyle this year 

A heart-healthy lifestyle requires more than just adopting a healthi-
er diet. It’s not only what you eat, but also what you do that makes 
for a healthy heart. This is reflected in the new guidelines offered 
by the American Heart Association (AHA): 

Exercise and fitness 

Regular physical activity has so many proven benefits, such as 
helping control weight and blood pressure and decreasing the risk 
for heart disease and stroke. 

Drink in moderation 

No more than one alcoholic drink per day for 
women and two drinks per day for men. 

Eat healthfully 

The AHA emphasizes cutting saturated fat, sugar 
and salt and keeping portions under control. A 
healthy diet emphasizes high intakes of fruits and 
vegetables, whole grains and lean meat or other protein. 

Quit smoking 

A heart-healthy lifestyle also includes not smoking and avoiding 
second-hand smoke and maintaining a body mass index (BMI) of 
less than 25 kg/m2. 

Smoking is the most preventable cause of premature death in this 
country. Smokers have a higher risk of developing many chronic 
disorders, including atherosclerosis that can lead to coronary heart 
disease and stroke. 

A healthy lifestyle is the best weapon you have to fight cardiac dis-
ease. Remember, it’s the overall pattern of choices you make that 
counts. Incorporating the above-mentioned steps into your lifestyle 
will reap long-term benefits to your overall health, especially your 
heart. 

 

Denise Brilliant, NP, is a nurse practitioner at Aurora Health Cen-
ter in Reedsville. To schedule an appointment, call 920-754-4337. 



St. John-St. James Ev. Lutheran Church 
(Wisconsin Synod) 

219 Manitowoc Street, Reedsville 

(920-754-4568) 

Mid-Week Lenten  

Worship Services 

Wednesdays beginning  

February 10th  

through March 16th  

1:00 & 7:00 pm 

Corner House News 
 

Celebrate all kinds of things for February! 
 

Mardi Gra—February 5-9 at Corner House 
We have beads, masks, flowers & more. 

 

February 14—Valentine’s Day—We’re celebrating February 9-16.  
Remember your loved ones—Spouse, Parents, Godmothers/

Godfathers, Special Friends and Neighbors.  Specials are available. 
Call 754-4370 for your orders—Big or Small.  We have centerpieces, 
bouquets, candy, balloons, stuffed animals, gifts and more.  (Come in 

to see.)  We deliver too!  With a fee—depends on distance. 
 

February 15—President’s Day and Flag Day 
Send Red, White and Blue flowers. 

 

Remember everyday is a Good Day to Send Flowers! 

UNDERSTANDING THE ROLE METABOLISM PLAYS IN 

WEIGHT MANAGEMENT 

Do you remember being able to eat anything you wanted when 

you were 20, and you didn't gain weight? Fast forward 30 years 

and it's a different story. So why could you get away with a slop-

pier diet in your 20's than you can during middle age? if you 

guess that it has to do with your metabolism, you're right. 

What is your metabolism? 

The simple explanation is that it is the way your body burns cal-

ories consumed from the foods you eat: but it's really more com-

plex than that. It's also the breakdown of metabolic fuels present 

in the diet from the nutrients in the foods. 

What happens to our metabolism as we age? 

The main thing that happens is that mitochondria production in 

the cells seems to slow down with age. 

Can I prevent or reverse this slowing process? 

Exercise increases the number of mitochondria within the body, 

as well as their metabolic activity. We need to eat often so that 

our body doesn't start to conserve its energy into fat cells. When 

we don't eat regularly, it conserves energy that it thinks you 

might need to last a while rather than burning it. Due to modern 

diet practices of inconsistent and unhealthy eating patterns, as 

well as the relation of how the body stores fat, weight gain is 

usually a resulting consequence. Just as important as diet, you 

can never underestimate the importance of drinking lots of wa-

ter when it comes to metabolic function. 

Want to learn more? IN.FORM classes are at Manitowoc Coffee 

on Monday at 11:00 - 12:15 & Thursday evenings. 

Contact me at: 920-772-4135 

mailto:maryellen@mynsp.cpm 

www.mynsp.com/maryellen 
 

February special - 25% off the retail price of any in stock  

product. 

T.O.P.S.	-	TAKE	OFF	POUNDS	SENSIBLY 

Our Reedsville TOPS chapter started off the New Year 
with each member setting a six month goal. These goals 
did not need to be weight loss related but just a goal im-
portant to each individual. All the goals were sealed in 
individual envelopes to be opened in six months. In the 

months ahead at our weekly meetings we will be re-
minded of our goals to help keep us motivated and fo-

cused on becoming a better person. 
The Lean on Lakeshore challenge has begun. The Reeds-
ville Team is motivated to become educated in exercise, 
food and healthier lifestyle options by taking advantage 

of many of the classes and educational events taking 
place during this 100 day challenge.  

Go Team Reedsville!!! 
Oprah said “Let’s make 2016 the year of the better 

body.” If you need help 0inding your better body 
join us on Tuesday evenings at the Village Hall. Private 

weigh-ins start at 6:00PM, and meeting from 6:45-
7:30PM. Yearly corporate dues are$32.00 and monthly 

dues of $5.00 for our local chapter. First meeting free! No 
meetings February 16th and April 5th due to voting. Ques-

tions or concerns contact Linda at 920-901-1397 or 
email	topswi1562reedsville@gmail.com. 



FRIENDS OF THE BRANCH RIVERFRIENDS OF THE BRANCH RIVERFRIENDS OF THE BRANCH RIVERFRIENDS OF THE BRANCH RIVER    

Hello and welcome to 2016 from Friends 
of the Branch River! We want to say Thank 
You to all of our 2015 Sponsors: Lakeshore 
Dental, NextEra Energy, Sauer Excavating, 
Thrivent Financial Appleton Branch, and 

donors of door prizes: Eileen Mleziva, Crav-
ings, Shawndies Organic Bath/Beauty 

Products, Cedar Side RV, His n Hers Styles 
Plus, Branch River’s Edge, The Hearty Olive, 

and Bob Schuh. Thank you to everyone 
who was a member in 2015 and for those 
who have already paid membership dues 

for 2016. We also would like to congratulate Eliza Such-
an on completion of all the steps required for the Vickie 

Mayer Youth Leadership Program; Eliza earned a scholar-
ship to a Summer Conservation Camp in Vilas County! 

Events to add to your calendar: April Kids event--we will 
find something fun and interactive with animals… hoping 
for Earth Day weekend (4/23) and at Reedsville Elemen-

tary School. Watch for more information! (R.I.P. Randy 
Korb) 

Dodge Preserve event(s) Early June/weekend of May 21. 
Tractor and wagon rides, maybe a horse team? Come 

explore our watery Preserve for the day! We are looking 
at getting portable toilets rented and fun activities of-

fered for all ages. 
Summer Picnic—Wednesday, August 10 

Winter Potluck—December 4 
Two Fundraiser Brat Fry’s at Rob’s in Manitowoc: April 30 

and July 1—funds go towards Vickie Mayer Memorial 
Youth Scholarship Fund/youth programs. 

If you are interested in joining FOBR, Individuals are $15, 
Family $20, Friend $30-$99, and Protector $100+. What 

are your interests, availability for volunteering/
community service needs? Main points that we have in-
cluded are: Youth Conservation program and activities, 
canoeing/kayaking, invasive species and control, water 
quality monitoring and amphibians, river clean-up and 
fish/habitat improvement, tree planting and land man-

agement, volunteering. Include any notes with your 
membership payment to: FOBR, P.O. Box 301, Whitelaw, 
WI 54247. Any questions, etc. find us on Facebook, email 
emilyendter@yahoo.com, or call Emily at (920) 323-3486. 
If you prefer email newsletters, let me know too. We love 
to save paper! We have had many members who want 

us to focus on tree plant-
ing/management… your 
suggestions as to where 

we should plant them 
will be taken into con-
sideration! We will be 

getting more to plant in 
Spring… this would be a 
good community service 

activity you could get 
involved in! 

Webster's 
INN on THIRD STREET 

 

SUPER BOWL 
PARTY!! 

 

Come watch  

SUPER BOWL 50  
with us on February 7th

 
 

$40.00 Per Person 
(Must be 21 yrs. or older) 

 

Includes: 
 Drinks 1 hour before, during and 1 hour 

after the game 
 

Broasted Chicken Buffet  
at Half Time 

 

Attendance Prizes 

THANK YOU! 

Our area Lions Club received 175 deer hides to 

support the Lions Camp Fund.  Lions Camp is for 

handicapped children and disabled children (these 

disabilities include sight, hearing, diabetes, etc.). 

The Lions Club would like to thank all that donated 

their deer hides.  We received 15 deer hides from 

the youth hunters which was very good!   

Thank you from the Lions Club for the help! 



Reedsville News Deadline  
The next deadline for the March Reedsville News will be  

February 12.  Submissions can be e-mailed to  
reedsvillenews@new.rr.com or dropped off at the Reedsville 

Village Hall during normal business hours.   
Thank you!  Amanda Schrubbe 

HOURS:  Monday 1-7 

Tuesday—Friday 9-5:30 

Saturday 8-2 
 

19926 HWY 10 

REEDSVILLE 

920-754-4000 

I am the bread of life. -John 6:35 

SHANE WENDT TRUCKING LLCSHANE WENDT TRUCKING LLCSHANE WENDT TRUCKING LLCSHANE WENDT TRUCKING LLC 
SHANE WENDT 1-920-323-9177 
CHAD WENDT 1-920-858-0687 

SERVICES OFFERED 
⇒ SNOWPLOWING  

⇒ HAULING (3 YARD LOADS OF ANY MATERI-
ALS NEEDED) 

⇒ FREE PICKUP OF SCRAP METALS AND AP-
PLIANCES IN THE VILLAGE OF REEDSVILLE
(THERE IS A CHARGE FOR ELECTRONICS AND 
ITEMS WITH FREON IN) 

INDOOR & OUTDOOR STORAGE/PARKING 
SPACE AVAILABLE 

CALL FOR RATES  
CREDIT CARDS ACCEPTED 

REEDSVILLE BOARD OF EDUCATION MINUTES 
The minutes from the Reedsville Board of Education were not avail-
able for this edition.  You can view meeting minutes on the Reeds-

ville School District’s website at www.reedsville.k12.wi.us. 

Friends of St. Patrick, Inc.Friends of St. Patrick, Inc.Friends of St. Patrick, Inc.Friends of St. Patrick, Inc.    
 

The Friends of St. Patrick, Inc. of Maple Grove, held their annual 
meeting in January and elected their officers and board of directors 
for the 2016 year as follows: Jane Kalies, Pres., Beth Kiel, Vice Pres., 
Art Caflisch, Sec., Bernie Strum, Treas., Board of Directors: Rita 
Barta, Marge Bodwin, Loretta Sheahan, Bill Sheehy, Dotsie Nate, 

and Past Pres. George O’Hearn. Judy Barnette Zeamer is the editor of 
their newsletter, “THE GROVE NEWS”. 

 
On Saturday, March 12, from 9-12, the FOSP will be offering another 

genealogy workshop at the Heritage House in Maple Grove. Miki 
Gould, genealogy specialist will conduct this workshop. In case of 

inclement weather the workshop will be held on April 16th. For more 
information, or to register for this event, please contact Beth at 920-
793-1408. Anyone interested in researching their family roots is wel-

come to attend. 
 

Other business on the agenda was finalizing the plans for the annual 
St. Patrick’s Day Party which will be held on Sunday, March 13, 2016 
at Reed-way Sportsman clubhouse on Pleasant Rd., Reedsville. On the 
menu for the buffet dinner, will be corned beef, cabbage, chicken and 
all the trimmings, dessert, beverage, and door prizes. Serving will be 
from 12:30-1:00pm.  The afternoon will feature entertainment by the 
O’Hanson’s, a group from the Brillion area who do a fabulous job of 
playing and singing Irish music.  The cost for the day, with the meal 
& entertainment, is $17.00 per person.  Reservations are necessary 
and can be made by calling Dotsie at 754-4240, or Bernie at 682-

6601, by March 7, 2016. This event is open to the public. 
 

Five scholarships will again be available to graduating senior stu-
dents who have parents, guardian or grandparents that are members 
of Friends of St. Patrick, Inc.  Applications are available at Reeds-

ville High School, on line at: 
http://site.google.com/site/friendsofstpatrickincorporated/about-us 
Or you may also call Jane Kalies at 920-732-3462, or mail your re-
quest to FOSP, P.O. Box 435, Reedsville, WI 54230. All applications 
are due by April 17, 2016. There are four $500 and one $300 Schol-
arships available through the generous donations of The Donald & 
Kathryn O’Hearn Trust, The Francis Kerscher Family, Deceased 

members, Leonard & Alice Lorrigan Taddy and Vic, Agnes (Dugan), 
Glen & Patti Konop Family. 

 
The next regular meeting of the FOSP will be on Tuesday, April 12, 
2016 at 7:00 p.m. at the Heritage House in Maple Grove. Anyone 

interested is always welcome to attend. 

2016 REEDSVILLE RECYCLING SCHEDULE 
January 15 & 29 

February 12 & 26 

March 11 & 25 

April 8 & 22 
May 6 & 20 

June 3 & 17 

July 1, 15 & 29 
August 12 & 26 

September 9 & 23 

October 7 & 21 
November 4 & 18 

December 2, 16 & 30 

SUNRISE HORSE FARM, INC 
17226 Limekiln Road, Reedsville, Wisconsin 54230 
www.sunrisehorsefarm.org     *     920.772.4135 

More exciting things happening at Sunrise Horse Farm in May. 
What: Fundraiser 
Where: Lighthouse Inn in Two Rivers 
When: Thursday, May 12 at 6:00 P.M. 
Speaker: Kim Meeder from Crystal Peaks Youth Ranch in Bend, 
Oregon 
Kim and her husband Troy are the founders of Crystal Peaks Youth 
Ranch. Kim is the author of several books with her first book titled 
Hope Rising. Because of that book Sunrise Horse Farm came into 
being. And we are listed as a similar ministry on their website. 
Presently we are looking for individuals, businesses, and organiza-
tions to sponsor a table for the fundraiser. The cost of a table for 8 
will be $200. The meal will consist of baked chicken and all the 
trimmings with dessert.  The purpose of the fundraiser is to be fi-
nancially able to hire 1 or 2 part time people to assist with the work 
here at Sunrise. 
Remember to purchase the raffle tickets for the Sweet Spot in Min-
nesota plus the $200 Visa gift card. The drawing will be February 
13. 
For more information on sponsoring a table for the fundraiser or to 
purchase tickets, give us a call or send an email. 
We are very much in need of volunteers. Check your schedule and 
contact us. 



Proceedings of the Reedsville Village Board 
  November 12, 2015  

The monthly meeting of the Reedsville Village Board was called to 
order on November 12, 2015 at 6:30 PM by Village President Andy 
Bubolz. Present were: Bob Campana, Ryan Lorrigan, Jerry Reis, and 
Jack Siebert: Absent: Jack Siebert. Also present were: Brad Busse, 
Shawn Geiger, Melanie Hills, Leroy Krepline, Rob Michaelson, Jo-
Ann Mignon, Craig Schuh, Tony Hills and Ed Byrnes.  
The minutes of the previous meeting of October 8, 2015 were ap-
proved as presented.  
A motion was made by Campana and seconded by Reis to pay the 
accounts payable in the amount of $348,092.15. Motion carried 3-0.  
Correspondence was presented from: Manitowoc County Highway 
Dept. (salt & sand prices), Valders Ambulance (September and Octo-
ber monthly reports), WI Compensation Rating Bureau (Experience 
modification factor), WDOT (Speed Study done on Hwy 10) and the 
Reedsville Housing Authority. A motion was made by Reis and se-
conded by Campana to renew Jim Foytik to another 5 year term on 
the Housing Authority Board. Motion carried 3-0  
M Hill presented the First Responders written monthly report. T Hill 
gave an update on the new vehicle.  
Mignon gave the Police Dept. monthly report.  
Michaelson gave an update on the Well #3 pump inspection.  
Busse gave an update on the Fire Dept. Busse will discuss the con-
cerns the insurance company has with alcohol accessibility to under-
age members of the Fire Dept.  
Krepline gave an update on streets. A motion was made by Campana 
and seconded by Reis to send a thank you to Dean Bubolz for his 
assistance in changing the light fixtures on Park Street to LEDs. Mo-
tion carried 3-0.  
A motion was made by Campana and seconded by Reis to approve 
the 2016 Valders Fire Dept. Ambulance Contractual Agreement as 
presented. Motion carried 3-0. A motion was made by Campana and 
seconded by Reis to approve the Audit Agreement from Hawkins, 
Ash, CPAS, LLP in the amount of $11,000 per year for 5 years. Mo-

tion carried 3-0. A motion was made by Lorrigan and seconded by 
Campana to approve the 2016 Special Law Enforcement Agreement 
with the City of Brillion in the amount of $27,300. Motion carried 3-
0. A motion was made by Campana and seconded by Reis to approve 
the Agreement with Eastshore Humane Association. Motion carried 3
-0. Resolution 2015 – 7 appointing Eligible Election Inspectors was 
introduced by Campana. A motion was made by Lorrigan and se-
conded by Bubolz to approve the resolution as presented. Motion 
carried 3-0. (Reis abstained, Bubolz voted). Discussions were held on 
creating a Facebook account, drones and liquor licenses/building per-
mits.  
At 7:00 pm a public hearing was held regarding the 2016 budgets. A 
motion was made by Lorrigan and seconded by Reis to approve the 
2016 General Budget in the amount of $1,139,442.00. Motion carried 
3-0. A motion was made by Lorrigan and seconded by Campana to 
approve the 2016 Water Dept. Budget in the amount of $357,526.00. 
Motion carried 3-0. A motion was made by Lorrigan and seconded by 
Reis to approve the 2016 Sewer Budget in the amount of 
$462,315.00. Motion carried 3-0. A motion was made by Lorrigan 
and seconded by Reis to approve the 2016 Fire Dept. Budget in the 
amount of $136,000.00. Motion carried 3-0. A motion was made by 
Campana and seconded by Lorrigan to approve the 2016 First Re-
sponder Budget in the amount of $18,088. Motion carried 3-0. Cam-
pana gave an update on the Local Roads Improvement Program meet-
ing he attended with Reis and Schuh. Mercury Network will be con-
tacted regarding the decrease of services provided.  
A discussion was held on the replacement fence near the High School 
and a meeting between the Fire Chief and First Responders President.  
The next regular monthly meeting will be held on Thursday, Decem-
ber 10, 2015 at 6:30 PM. A motion was made by Campana and se-
conded by Reis to adjourn the meeting. Motion carried 3-0. Meeting 
adjourned at 7:40 PM.  
Respectfully submitted  
Mary Jo Krahn  
Clerk/Treasurer  

Reedsville Alumni Association NewsReedsville Alumni Association NewsReedsville Alumni Association NewsReedsville Alumni Association News    
 

We are starting to plan for the 2016 Annual Banquet/Meeting and are working with the school on a 
project or two. You will need to wait for the annual newsletter in late summer to find out what we 
have in store. 
During the months of January and February, the members of the board of directors do little for the 
association except to think of new ways to up our membership. One thing we are doing is trying to 
make sure we have an updated address on every person who graduated from Reedsville High School. 
Last month we started out with a list of 490 people we needed information on. Thank you to the peo-
ple who contacted us with information. As of the time of the writing of this article our list is now 
down to 471, which is still a very long list. 
For this month we are in need of addresses for 2 of our past scholarship recipients - from the class of 
1995 – Sherry Schuh and from the class of 2002 Jesse Bolle. If you have information on these indi-
viduals we ask that you contact us by email at reedsvillealumni@hotmail.com or mailing to PO Box 
431, Reedsville, WI 54230 to give us this information. We have the information on the other 105 
recipients. 
We are also working on the lists for the classes that will be celebrating their class reunions in 2016. The list of people we are look-
ing for are people we were missing information on from their last reunion in 2011. Please contact us if you have information on 
the following – from the class of 1966 – Robert Herdina, Gerald Kane and Sharon (Haese) Lemke; from the class of 1971 – Karen 
(Schultz) Diedrich, Helen Polifka, Barbara Stedl, Carol Stefanik, Gary Wagner, Debra (Wilhelm) Willison, and Zachory Zeman; from 
the class of 1976 – Barbara (Skinkis) Bastian, Cynthia (Reznichek) Braun, Caren (Pankratz) Burke, Peggy (Sullivan) Evans, Joe 
Kochen, Tim Kostechka, Barbara Moede, Sandy (Knapp) Mraz, Nancy (Riesterer) Schwalbe, Cheryl Stenzl and Monte Strouf; from 
the class of 1981 – Dennis Preston and Lori Smith; from the class of 1986 – Cheryl (Miller) Davis, Alisa (Otto) Ferereisen, James 
Kralavet, Kim (Haas) Mangin and Stuart Schneider. If these people did not graduate with your class, we want this information also. 
The lists from the classes of 1991, 1996, 2001 and 2006 are a bit long. Please, anybody from these classes working on your reun-
ions, contact us as soon as possible. We can work together to find information on your classmates. If we do not hear from anybody 
soon, the list of names will be published in future months. 
Thanks to the approximately 4% who support your organization. You know who you are. 

Reedsville High School Alumni Association – Promoting Panther spirit beyond graduation. 

NOTICE! 
 

The Reedsville 

Lioness has set 

the Reedsville 

Rummage Sales 

for April 29th & 

30th.  If you want 

your Rummage 

Sale listed, 

please call  

754-4370 before 

April 16th. 


